
I strongly support HB 2021 as it provides a coherent pathway to a clean energy future our state, while paying attention to critical 
concerns that touch such a significant overhaul - not only emissions targets, but labor standards, community focus, and prevention 
of new fossil fuel plants. It's crucial that this pass during this legislative session - we're already dangerously behind schedule in 
shifting away from fossil fuels.

As I write this, it's a beautiful spring day that I can't fully enjoy because I know we haven't had enough rain, and another summer of 
uncontrollable wildfire might be heading our way.   We must act now before we have even worse things to worry about.

Thank you,

Jed Irvine


